
G.N. 2553

Urban Renewal Authority Ordinance (Chapter 563)

NOTIFICATION OF WITHDRAWAL OF THE 
CHUN TIN STREET/SUNG CHI STREET  

DEVELOPMENT PROJECT BY 
THE URBAN RENEWAL AUTHORITY

It is hereby notified that the Urban Renewal Authority (the Authority) has decided not to 
proceed further with the project KC-008 Chun Tin Street/Sung Chi Street, To Kwa Wan, 
Kowloon City (‘the Project’) and that the Project should accordingly be withdrawn. The decision 
of withdrawal of the Project is published in the Gazette Notice on 6 May 2016. 

	 The Project was implemented by way of a development project in accordance with section  
26 of the Urban Renewal Authority Ordinance (‘the Ordinance’). Notice of the commencement 
date of the implementation of the Project was published in accordance with section 23 of the 
Ordinance and was first published in the Gazette Notice No. 501 on 16 January 2015. 
Information related to the Project was made available for public inspection for a period of two 
months, that is, from 16 January 2015 to 16 March 2015 inclusive (‘the publication period’). 
Objections and comments relating to the implementation of the Project were received during the 
publication period. 

	 The Authority has considered the latest circumstance of the Project and decided not to proceed 
further with the Project. The Project will be discontinued immediately after the publication of this 
Gazette Notice on 6 May 2016. 

	 The withdrawal of the Project shall be without prejudice to the preparation of a new project 
and the publication thereof under section 23 of the Ordinance, by the Authority. 



6 May 2016	 Urban Renewal Authority


	Structure
	G.N. 2553


